Talbot Primary School





Headteachers Message

Dear Parents and Carers.

The children looked wonderful today for our coronation celebrations. Some were extremely regal and everybody entered into the spirit of the event. A big thank you must go to Mr R Browne for his wonderful re-enactment of the ceremony this morning with actors and props. We have also had a visit from the Rt Hon Conor Burns MP, who has judged the coronation postcard competition, congratulations to Mabel Y5, who has won the school event. She will now be put into the Borough finals, we have our fingers crossed she will win the event.

We hope you are enjoying the build up to the coronation and have a super weekend celebrating with your families.

Next week our wonderful Year 6 pupils will be completing their SATS. They are well prepared and ready—we wish them all the best and we are looking forward to them showing just how capable they are.

Sincerely,

Mrs Kate Curtis Headteacher





Important Dates

Monday 8th May School CLOSED (King Charles III Bank Holiday)

W/C Tuesday 9th May Year 6 SAT's Exams

Thursday 25th May Break for Half Term (3:10pm)

Thursday 25th May Mufti Day

Tuesday 6th June School Re-opens (8:30am)



Coronation Bookmarks and Pin Badges

In celebration of King Charles' coronation, we have given a commemorative pin badge to every child.

On behalf of the Charter Trustees of Poole, the children have also been given a bespoke bookmark as a souvenir to celebrate the historic occasion of the Coronation of King Charles III on Saturday 6 May

Friday 5th May 2023—Coronation Celebrations

Today we are celebrating the King's Coronation. It was lovely to see the children dressed in red, white and blue!

We had a whole school picnic lunch, a morning assembly to celebrate the coronation where the children sang the national anthem!

The children also made crowns, flags and bunting which they will take home and use to celebrate the coronation at home.

Parents are invited to join us on the playground from 2:40pm for a procession at 2:45pm to show off all the lovely things they have made. Please stand around the edges of the playground so the children can walk through in their classes.



Planting of the Commemorative Coronation Tree Our Eco Leaders planted an oak for King Charles III and a cherry tree for Camilla, Queen Consort.





Staff Leavers

I am sad to say we are losing two members of staff in the near future. Both to promotion.

Congratulations to Mr Plowman who will be the Office Manager of Hampreston First School and Mrs Luz Preston who is moving to Oakdale Junior School as an HLTA.

Miss Agata Kowalewska has now started her maternity leave, we wish her all the best for the future.

Talbot Coronation Assembly





Extra Curricular After School Clubs

After school clubs will being week commencing Monday 15th May and will run to Friday 7th July.

Waiting lists are available on clubs that are already full. Please register via your MCAS accounts only.

Year 6 Leavers Hoodies

Year 6 leavers hoodies are now available to purchase online though BH Clothing here:

<u>Talbot Primary Leavers Hoody 2023 - Royal Blue - footballkitsdirect.com</u> <u>Talbot Primary Leavers Hoody 2023 - Hot Pink - footballkitsdirect.com</u>

Hoodies will be available after the SAT's exams have been completed in May



Telephone: (01202) 513981 Email: school@talbot.poole.sch.uk

Option 1 - Child Absence / Attendance
Option 2 - General Enquiries
Option 3 - Finance
Option 4 - Admissions
Option 5 - Staff Absence / HR
Option 6 - Talbot Stars (Session hours only)